
JOHN N. HUGHES 
Attorney at Law 

Professional Service Corporation 
124 West Todd Street 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 
 
Telephone: (502) 227‐7270        jnhughes@johnnhughespsc.com 

 

May 14, 2020 
 
Kent Chandler, Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40601  
      Re: Northern Kentucky Water District 
      Case No. 2020-00127 
 
Dear Mr. Chandler: 
 
 The Northern Kentucky Water District submits the response to the Commission’s 
First Data Request.  We certify that the electronic documents are true and correct copies 
of the original documents and that one paper copy of this filing will be submitted to the 
Commission within the time designated by the Commission’s orders relative to the 
COVID-19 emergency.   No party has been excused from service by electronic means.     
 
 If you have any questions about this filing, please contact either of us. 

     Submitted By:  

      
     John N. Hughes 
     124 West Todd St. 
     Frankfort, KY 40601 
     502 227 7270 
     jnhughes@johnnhughespsc.com 
      

and  
 

/s/  T. Alex Mattingly 
 
     T. Alex Mattingly 
     General Counsel & Manager of Legal, Compliance, 
     and Regulatory Affairs 

Northern Kentucky Water District 
     2835 Crescent Springs Rd. 
     Erlanger, KY 41018 
     amattingly@nkywater.org    
     859-578-5455 Ph. 
      

Attorneys for NKWD 


